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P.O. Box 471 Cooper Station
New York, N.Y. 10003

January 27, 1972

TO ALL CRGANIZERS AND ANTIWAR DIRECTORS

Dear Comrades,

Ls part of the preparations for the National Student Antiwar
Conference, the Student lMobilization Committee will hold a national
working committee meeting in Washington D.C. on Saturday, February 5.
This will be an extremely important meeting for a number of reasons.
It will serve as a planning meeting for both the working sessions
of the conference and the Friday night session,which will be a
national teach-in on the war. The meeting will also be an opportunity
to discuss the most recent developments in the antiwar movement A
with the key SMC activists as well as hear progress reports on build-
ing the National Student Antiwar Conference around the country.
Finally, it will help prepare the SMC nationally for the last
three weeks of conference building.

It is extremely important that at least one person from every
regional center and preferably two or more, attend this meeting.
While the SMC is not projecting this as a particularly large meeting
it is important that it be as geographically representative as pos-
sible,

The meeting is being held on the same weekend as the next
NPAC national steering committee meeting, also in Washington,
Hopefully this will ease the burden on areas which must spend a

great deal of money to send someone to Washington., Because these

meetings are so important every area, including areas on the VWest
Coast, should try and send someone., In areas where only one person
can be sent that person should be an SMC representative who can
attend both meetings.

Regional SMCs should inform the SKC national office as soon
as they know who will be attending the meeting and also whether
they will need housing for Friday night as well as Saturday.

Organizers and antlwar directors in regional centers should
glve this their immediate attentlon.

Comradely,
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YSA Antiwar Director SWP Antiwar Director



